WHITE LAKE CITIZENS LEAGUE
Meeting Minutes, February 22, 2017
President Tom DeSantis called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.
Officers Present: Tom DeSantis, Larry D'Angelo, Chuck Neville, absent: Sean Whelan

Board Members Present: Patte Day, Gary Webb, Bill Maine, Walt Koziol, Linda Reid, Carol
Webb. Excused (medical): Joan Cooper. Absent: Lenny Wojewoda, Paul Falzon.

Members Present: Janis D'Angelo, Ken Jankowski, Don Day, Bob Parrett and Debi Parrett.

Minutes: Tom asked for a motion to accept minutes from the last meeting. Larry D'Angelo
made a motion to accept minutes, seconded by Patte Day. Approved.

Treasurer's Report: Chuck reported we started out 2016 with $32,772.25. In Jan. 2017, we had

$37,434.79. He read the various expenses we paid during 2016. The Winter Carnival cost
$4,194.27. He is expecting refunds from Ace Pyro of $1,250 and Ice Dreams of $475. Walt
made a motion to accept Treasurer's Report. Seconded by Bill Maine. Approved.

Winter Carnival: The people attending gave a lot of positive feedback. The games were fun.
The kids loved the dog sled races and scavenger hunt. Broom ball was a success. The fireworks
were beautiful. Gen X helped get the permit trough the township.

Communications: Bob Parrett put out a lot of news about the Winter Carnival to get a good turn
-out. Through the web site we have received several new memberships using Credit Cards.

Newsletter: Tom DeSantis has volunteered to be in charge of the Newsletter. Any article
submitted will have that person's name on it. He would like articles by the end of March. He is

going to contact ABC Printing to do the printing.

Membership: Linda Reid is going to check out getting flags again. Bill Maine is working on
ideas to increase membership.

Home Tour: Linda Gulardi will chair this event. It is scheduled for June 17th. Still need
houses.

WLIB: Walt Koziol would like to continue to represent the WLCL until the fall to see the
current SAD through. Chuck Neville will take over after Walt's term is done. Gary Webb
volunteered to be the alternate. Walt reported that there are still some outstanding bills.



Patte Day said many people are concerned about the high geese population on the lake. She is
going to check into goose egg removal with DNR. She was wondering if this expense could be
put into the WLIB budget since it would help water quality.
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SAD: Our current SAD will be up for renewal this fall. The 5 people on the WLIB Board are:
Drain Commission, County Commission, Highland Twp., White Lake Twp, and WLCL. Walt
said we need to get a committee together to work on a presentation for the next SAD. Tom
DeSantis, Walt Koziol, Chuck Neville, Bob Parrett, and Gary Webb volunteered.

MLSA annual meeting. Patte and Don Day are going to learn about weed control, etc.

Board Members: Joan Cooper, Chuck Neville, Tom DeSantis, Walt Koziol, Gary Webb, Lenny
Wojewoda and Paul Falzon are up for election this year. Tom said he would like to run for

President again. Any WLCL member can volunteer to run for the Board.
Adjournment: Gary Webb made a motion to adjourn at 8:50 p.m. Seconded by Bill Maine.
Respectfully submitted,

Carol Webb



